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WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 1995

THE ACTON TANNER

Toebes, Irwin share

BY MIKE MANUEL
Branch 197 P.R.O.

Toall citizens of Acton, Campbell-
ville and Legion members, a spe-
cial “thank you” for making this
year’s Remembrance Day celebra-
tion the huge success that it was.

Comrade Frank Spielvogel and
his crew have been working over-
time for the last few months to
make this Remembrance Day
something the communities would
appreciate.

All said and done, Frank’s ef-
forts have paid off. He asks that

we allremember Nov. 11. At10:45
am we will assemble at the Trinity
United Church parking lot for the
11 am Cenotaph Commemora-
tions.

Comrade Chris Allen would like
to remind Branch members that to
become an Early Bird, 1996 dues
should be paid by Nov. 30.

This year’s elimination draw
was held on Saturday with the
following winners: Jeff Hillier,
$50; Fred Andrews, $100;: Robert
Angell, $100; George Presniak,
$100; A.B.C.,$100; and the grand
prize of $1,000 was split between
Martha TD‘EbES and Mary Irwin.
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Whether it's a young girl’s first jewel,
a bewitching love-token or simply
""a beautiful gift for beautiful you”, Siffari
is her Christmas wish come true.

Shop early — shop now — while
there’s a wide range of elegant 10K and
14K gold rings with a variety of genume

and synthetic stones.

Layaway now for Christmas!
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310 Guelph Street, Unit 5
‘Georgetown

(905) 873-4405
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ONTARIO SCHOLARS! Acton High held its 1995 Commencement exercises on Friday for 99
graduates. Among the many students honoured were these Province of Ontario Scholarship
recipients. Front row, from left: Laura Sanderson, Brad Hammond, Ryan Telford, Adrienne Duff
and Laura Henry. Middle row: Brendan Carley, Devon Ambrose, Darrell Bridge and Megan Kenzie.
Back row: Steve Bottero, Andrew Edmundson, Matt George and Barb Coxe. (Doug Harrison photo)

Plans for youth centre
MCKENZIE-SMITH-BENNETT

BY ANDREA ADAMS, KIM
LINDSAY, CHRIS RIVERS &
NICOLE RUDAT
Hello again! We have some good
news and some bad news. Bad
news first: The consistentand dedi-
cated Erin Wolter, who has writ-
ten all our Tanner articles since
the beginning of the year, has
moved. We wisl her luck at her
new school and we thank her for
all her hard work and long hours

she put into her writing.

Now the good news! Chris Riv-
ers of Class 64 is still our typist
and editor and we have three new
reporters: Kim Lindsay, Andrea
Adams and Nicole Rudat, all of
Class 78. Welcome aboard, girls.

We have two new sports at
M.S.B. Intramural floor hockey
started Monday for all Grade 6, 7
and 8 students.

The badminton club has also
started for all Grade 5 to 8 girls
and boys who wish to play. They
practice every Friday from 3:45 to
5:45 pm. Thanks to Mr. Waitson

Basket

ryouts
ST. JOSEPH'S NEWS

BY MARCUS DAGENAIS &
MARKO TONKOVICH
Attention all future Raptors!
Tryouts for our basketball
teams will be held soon, so
start shooting some hoops!

Our volleyball teams are
doing great and are busy
practising for the upcoming
tournaments at St. Bernadette
and Bishop Reding schools.
Outstanding players for the
last games were Sarah Wood,
Krystal Thompson, Marc
Borrelli and Adam Lindsay. |

Mrs. Lee’s Grade 1s have
just received a new multi-
media computer. They are
having a lot of fun learning
how to use it. They also have
a new student.

Mrs. Caverley’s class re-
searched diabetes because
November is Diabetes
Month. They found much
information on this disease.
They also read a good CD-
ROM book, Scary Poems for
Rotten Kids, a humourous
collection of poems.

We remembered that Hal-
loween is the evening before
All Saints’ Day. We all hope
to be saints one day and we
can learn so much by study-
ing the lives of the saints
who were just like us once.
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White lights

The Acton BIA’s downtown
Christmas lights program will
again see businesses hang white °
lights in their windows.

The lights, which can be bought
at a number of local stores, should
be up before the Santa Claus Pa-
rade on Nov. 18.

for his help in this. -
Class 71, 72 and 67 all went to
Crawford Lake last Friday (and it
rained all day!) to study life in the
longhouse, play Native games and
listen to Native legends. In the
afternoon some students chose to
brave the weather and went for a
walk on the boardwalk with Mr.
Straw and Mr. Schroeder. They
were wet but they had fun!
Weare very grateful to the many
volunteers who help us around the
school. In particular, we would
ke to thank the parents who
nelped chaperone at Crawford
Lake: Michelle Goode, Eva Guse,
Laurie Lima, Sheila McConnell,
Ron Schroederand Joanne Steven-
son. Without their help, the trip
would not have been possible.
We’'re interested in starting a
youth drop-in centre for Grades 6
to 8 students. The program will be
held one night a week and could
offer a lot of activities for youths
to getinvolved in. Mr. Dorscht has
offered to organize this program
with other parent volunteers.
See you next week!

Don t gamble with your furnace deal

Ber 0n @ sire rhmu

Choose a quiet, reliable Hunter furnace from Boebmers
and you could win a trip for two to Las Vegas.

When you open a new oil account with Boehmers not only will you get $150
off your furnace or no payments until April*, we’ll enter your name in
our draw for a 4 night trip to Las Vegas.

But hurry - all bets are off after November 30, 1995.

BOEHVMIERS 877-3693

ALWAYS GLAD TO HELP Georgetown .
* on approved credit




